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31st March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Children in Year 6 will be continuing their weekly swimming lessons at Tottenham Green Pool and Fitness 

Centre during the Summer term. Parrot class will be having their lessons on Tuesdays and Penguin class will 

have their lessons on Thursdays.  Lessons are set to begin on Thursday 22nd April 2021.  

All the children need to be in the playground, to be registered, by 8.30am so we can leave on time to walk to 

Tottenham Green and start their lesson at 9.00am.  

All children need to bring: 

 a swimming hat 

 boys’ swimwear must be short and close fitting 

 girls’ swimwear must be a one-piece costume – no bikinis 

 Asthmatic pupils must have their inhaler with them otherwise they will not be able to participate   

 a towel 

 deodorant 

Goggles can be worn but at certain times pupils will be required to swim without them.  No jewellery or 

plasters can be worn in the swimming pool.  

Swimming is a life skill. Their swimming lessons are part of the National Curriculum. It is vital that all the 

children turn up on time, ready to take part in every single lesson to develop their swimming skills.  

Following COVID-19 guidelines at Tottenham Green Pool is imperative to keeping each session as safe as 

possible.  

 Each class will be given a time slot that they will need to be on time for (this is to ensure social 

distancing of class bubbles) 

 Classes will  not attend swimming lessons if a suspected or confirmed case of Covid-19 has been 

advised 

 Classes will adhere to social distancing measures / one way systems around the leisure centre 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 6 Team 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Tel: 020 8800 4553 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 
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